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KOFU SKATE PARK CLOSED DUE TO VANDALISM AND UNSAFE CONDITIONS
 
The City of Lodi’s Parks and Recreation Department is closing the Kofu Skate Park until 
further notice due to vandalism that has left the facility in an unsafe condition.  Safety 
railings and protective fencing have been removed or damaged and participants may be 
injured by any use of the skate park. 
 
The City is assessing the problem and will determine the length of time the park will have to 
be closed to make repairs and the expense involved.   
 
For more information, citizens may call the Parks and Recreation Department at 333-6742. 
 
 
 


